
From: Dumain, Emma <edumain@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/24/2016 11:20:42 AM

Subject: RE: REAL IDs

Hey there, hope you had nice weekends. Wanted to make sure you saw this and see if you had any info or intel to 
share?
 
Thanks so much,
 
Emma
 
From: Dumain, Emma 
 
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2016 3:36 PM
 
To: ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov; Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov> (RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov)
 
Subject: REAL IDs
 
Hey guys, it’s Friday! And isn’t it fun we’ve gotten a chance to work together so many times this week? Let’s try to 
make Gavin and Maya jealous.
 
I’m writing about Trump – just kidding, I’m writing about this whole kafuffle with the Real ID and whether South 
Carolina is going to comply with DHS orders to change their drivers licenses or not be able to use them to get onto 
commercial planes or into federal buildings, etc. I understand a letter was sent recently warning state officials to 
change the IDs before January. I was wondering if that was a letter your office received or was it some other agency 
in the state – and, what comes next? Happy to talk on background or off the record. I’m still learning about this issue 
so would appreciate anything to help bring me up to speed.
 
This article is for early next week so no immediate rush here. Just wanted to put this on your radar. I’ll follow up again 
Monday a.m. if you don’t get to this before the end of the day today.
 
Thanks!
 

Emma
 
--
Emma Dumain
Washington, D.C. correspondent
Charleston Post and Courier (www.postandcourier.com)
 
Work cell: 843-834-0419
Personal cell: 440-506-2727
Twitter: @emma_dumain
Email: edumain@postandcourier.com
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